
Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders

The Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language 
Pathology (CAA) of the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association will be 

conducting an accreditation site visit on March 24 and 25, 2025.  
All interested parties are invited to attend a public meeting.

When: Monday, March 24, 2025, 4:45-5:30 pm 
Where: Classroom & Clinic Building, Room 104

2101 East Coliseum Boulevard, Fort Wayne, IN 46805 

Written comments can be submitted by March 18, 2025 by mail, email or fax to: 
Accreditation Public Comment 

Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language 
Pathology (CAA) 

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association 
2200 Research Boulevard, #310 

Rockville, MD 20850 
Email: accreditation@asha.org 

Fax: (301) 296-8570 

A copy of the Standards for Accreditation and/or the CAA’s policy on Public 
Comment can be obtained by contacting the Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 
Research Boulevard, #310, Rockville, MD 20850, calling ASHA’s Action Center 

at 1-800-498-2071, or accessing the documents on AHSA’s website:        
https://caa.asha.org/programs/call-for-public-comments/

For more information, please contact Dr. Christopher Grindrod, Program Director, at 
260-481-6455 or cgrindro@pfw.edu.
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